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24 March 1980

NEWS RELEASE (for immediate release)

Cariboo College Sociologist N. Morrison has announced that Paul Snead

of the Native Studies Program at Northwest College in Terrace will be

speaking on Native Studies programs at Cariboo College in Science Roam
223, at 7:30 p.m. on Friday, March 28th.

"Given the vast population of Native people in the College region,"

Morrison said, "we may encourage the start of a similar program here."

Anyone interested in Native Studies is invited to attend and hear

Snead's presentation on the subject.

C.W.F. Bishop
College Affairs Manager



(¢ A x ‘f,-;",,._ 75
Memorandum @!;
To: W . J

A W oate: _ffnsef-  Cariboo college
Re: M e a « O ST 2N - KAMLOOPS, B. C.

-‘ e o - _0D,) e« o e ,//a;%’de_
- 5@‘&{ /r_; ﬁ:»»% AL - wasT o Ao e -l

e vior= et A7 A e %%Wg7/4nv
L

2. yz.xé —_— _/%%u«:- fs‘f—s-e&._, /T’ Z)_LS
(;%e.'-e_‘ /-ﬂo/ i ST S A JC/’MC‘, /é_”g por—

a5 . 018’-//‘—’






